Dec. //20

To Our Valued Clients,

While there are currently no restrictions in place that
prohibit travel within the province, Dr. Piotr Oglaza, Medical
Officer of Health at Hastings-Prince Edward Public Health, is
asking everyone to reconsider or postpone any non-
essential travel. This is especially important for travel to and
from areas with high rates of COVID-19 that are referred to
as the red and grey zones.

It is the expectation of our local health unit that these
requests will be followed in good faith, and that individuals
will make responsible choices that respect the health and
well-being of all Ontarians and as such Career Edge
respectfully asks that if you have travelled to a red or
grey zone that you refrain from visiting our office until
you are no longer considered a risk to our members.

Thank you for your understanding.

The staff of Career Edge.
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To Our Valued Clients,

While there are currently no restrictions in place that
prohibit travel within the province, Dr. Piotr Oglaza, Medical
Officer of Health at Hastings-Prince Edward Public Health, is
asking everyone to reconsider or postpone any non-
essential travel. This is especially important for travel to and
from areas with high rates of COVID-19 that are referred to
as the red and grey zones.

It is the expectation of our local health unit that these
requests will be followed in good faith, and that individuals
will make responsible choices that respect the health and
well-being of all Ontarians and as such Hastings Housing
Resource Centre respectfully asks that if you have
travelled to a red or grey zone that you refrain from
visiting our office until you are no longer considered a risk
to our members.

Thank you for your understanding.

The staff of Hastings Housing Resource Centre.
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To Our Valued Clients,

While there are currently no restrictions in place that
prohibit travel within the province, Dr. Piotr Oglaza, Medical
Officer of Health at Hastings-Prince Edward Public Health, is
asking everyone to reconsider or postpone any non-
essential travel. This is especially important for travel to and
from areas with high rates of COVID-19 that are referred to
as the red and grey zones.

It is the expectation of our local health unit that these
requests will be followed in good faith, and that individuals
will make responsible choices that respect the health and
well-being of all Ontarians and as such Youthab
respectfully asks that if you have travelled to a red or
grey zone that you refrain from visiting our office until
you are no longer considered a risk to our members.

Thank you for your understanding.

The staff of Youthab Quinte Inc.
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